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To: Fred Richardson <radv1@earthlink.net>

April 15, 2019 

Dear Texas Airstream Harbor Member, 

This letter is to remind you that if you are unable to manage the upkeep of your Airstream lot(s) at TAHI, 
the TAHI Board will manage maintenance for you. We will arrange for lawn service twice a month at a cost 
of $25 per service per lot. You will be invoiced monthly. You may opt out of this service by letting us know 
how you plan to mow, edge, and clean your lot during our spring, summer, and early fall seasons. Our grass 
grows quickly and our leaves fall thickly. We know that you prefer your Airstream park in top shape. We 
are experiencing an influx of visitors like we have not seen before. It is imperative that our park be clean 
and free of unsightly weeds. The TAHI community works diligently to mow the public spaces and maintain 
clean visitor lots. We ask that you support our efforts by planning for your lot maintenance yourself or 
paying for an outside service. 

Thank you,
TAHI Board Members 

Please contact Mary Watermann with questions at 

maryh2omann@gmail.com


